
Autumn Term, Issue 5 

Dear Parents 

We have had some wonderful        

interactive workshops this week, 

that tied in with the children’s 

curriculum learning. 

EYFS & KS1 had a brilliant ‘Outer 

Space’ drama workshop: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And Year 4 had a fabulous Black 

History Month Workshop about 

‘African Tales and Fables’: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 5 Jupiter had lovely weather 

for their visit to the Houses of 

Parliament. They viewed the 

commons room and attended a 

‘Laws and Debating’ Workshop. 

What a great learning                 

experience! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child has a packed lunch, 

please be reminded that it needs 

to contain a variety of healthy 

and balanced items.  Ideas can 

be found here: www.nhs.uk/

change4life/recipes/healthier-

lunchboxes 

Thank you for your support on 

Census Day, we achieved 98.6% 

attendance! 

 

Kind Regards    
Mrs Figen Bektaşoğlu                                            

Autumn Term 
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Learning together, Achieving forever 

LAST WEEK’S 

ATTENDANCE 

Venus 92.1% 

Sun 98% 

Mars 97.9% 

Saturn 93.8% 

Nebula 99.2% 

Neutron 99.3% 

Jupiter 94.5% 

Earth 92.5% 

Our Harvest Week will be  
taking place from Monday  

11th October and we will once 
again be supporting the local 
charity, The Christian Kitchen.  

The Christian Kitchen feed an 
average of 50-70 homeless 
and marginalized people in 
Walthamstow every night.  

They do not receive any      
funding and rely on donations 

from local businesses,     
churches and the local               

community. 

Malcolm Patten from the 
Christian Kitchen will be         

coming in to speak to the  
children at our assemblies on 
Monday and, in the spirit of 

Harvest Festival, we are kindly 
requesting donations to     

donate to them. They would 
be very grateful to receive any 

of the following:                   
TEA, COFFEE, SUGAR, TINNED 
TOMATOES, TINNED KIDNEY 

BEANS, MASHED POTATO 
POWDER, SUNFLOWER OIL, 

EASY-COOK RICE, DRIED        
PASTA, PACKET or TINNED 
SOUPS, TINNED CUSTARD, 

TINNED VEGETABLES,          
HOT CHOCOLATE and            

SEASONINGS.  No perishable 
foods please! 

Please bring your donations 
to the table at the main 

school reception area from 
Monday. Many thanks! 

Coppermill Library Project 

The Coppermill library is in need of re-vamp! 
 

We want to re-stock it with carefully chosen fiction that will inspire   

children to read.   
 

We want to make it more complete 

than the children’s section in           

Walthamstow Central Library, so     

that pupils can pursue their        

interests without having to buy 

from Waterstones or Amazon.  
 

We want to make it a centre for 

book events, quizzes and the promotion of authors.  
 

These are the ways you can help: 
 

Book Donations 
 

We are looking for books by the following authors: 
 

Anthony Browne 

Bel Mooney 

Benjamin Zephaniah 

Dav Pilkey (Ricky Ricotta series/Captain Underpants series) 

David Walliams 

Humza Arshad/Henry White (Little Badman series) 

Jacqueline Wilson 

Jeff Kinney (Wimpy Kid series) 

Jeremy Strong (My Brothers Famous Bottom series) 

J.K. Rowling (Harry Potter) 

Julia Donaldson 

Liz Pichon (Tom Gates series) 

Malorie Blackman 

Michael Rosen 

Onjali Q. Rauf 

Paul Jennings 

Pamela Butchart 

Roald Dahl 

Robert Muchamore (Recruit series) 

Shirley Hughes 
 

If you have any of these that your children have finished with (in good 

condition) please donate them in the blue crate by the main entrance. 
 

Funds are tight, so once a month, we’ll be having a £1 non-school uniform 

day and we will be creating an online Coppermill Wish List for book purchases. 
 

If you have any ideas on fundraising, books that should be stocked, or 

anything else of relevance, please get in touch: 

sjessener@googlemail.com     Many thanks for your support! Mr J  

 

Friday 8th October 2021 

         UPCOMING DATES   

Monday 11th October Harvest Festival collection begins for the Christian Kitchen  

Thursday 21st October AM Year 2 Mars Trip to St Paul’s Cathedral  

    PM Flu Vaccinations (please return forms by 13th October, at the latest) 

Monday 25th October Half-term week  
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